
 
 

 
 

 

Chowan Animal Hospital is one of our veterinary service partners. We recently learned that 

they will no longer be accepting our free DogFIX vouchers.  
 

AWARE received the following email from Chowan Animal Hospital: 

 

Good morning. 

As of 10/24/23, we are no longer accepting new FREE vouchers for dogs. We are seeing these vouchers abused 

at a signficant rate. There are multiple pure bred and purchased dogs that are utilizing these vouchers.  

We are also seeing people have a friend or family member sign up for the voucher to get it for FREE. We will 

honor the procedures that have been scheduled prior to this date. We will also continue to honor the FREE cat 

vouchers and all of the $40/80 and $75/100 vouchers. Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Thank you,  

Ashley Swayne, RVT Practice Manager 1515 Paradise Rd Edenton, NC 27932 , 252-482-4113  

 

AWARE has honored our agreement with Chowan Animal Hospital to provide and pay for these vouchers. 

Their decision to no longer accept the free DogFIX vouchers does not reflect in any way on AWARE's 

servicing of this program. Please note that Chowan Animal Hospital will continue to accept the free CatFIX 

vouchers as well as the regular PupSNIP and CatSNIP vouchers. 
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